
A NEW IDEA ARISES FROM NICE VIEW…AN INDRODUCTION TO OUR 
NEWLY FORMED GROUPS 

The Corona Pandemic has turned the whole World upside down. The new rules were a change 
for us and yet we reorganized our daily routine and we made sure our isolation in Nice View 
Children’s Village went smoothly. Suddenly we had much more time for the children and we 
wanted to make good use of this time of isolation in Nice View. 

On Tuesday 21st April, a group of six members came up with ideas on how to improve their 
relationship with God especially through life experiences. 

AIM OF THE GROUP 

THE MAIN AIM OF THE GROUP IS TO ENCOURAGE EACHOTHER THROUGH PERSONAL 
EXPERIENCES, TALENTS AND ESPECIALLY INTERESTS ON RELATION TO GOD.  

In our first meeting we reminded ourselves that we do not have to be perfect but only do the 
right thing. We agree that we want to give the children and caretakers a family life and 
cohesion through talent development, general knowledge and creative ideas.  

Each of us will form a group with children and caretakers. Each group will have different 
activities and each group will write an instruction manual. Everything should be done in 
Harmony with GOD. 

Every member supported the idea and agreed to support it fully. 

FUTURE PLAN. 

Our future plan is to enlarge our group by also recruiting new members with the same interests 
and gradually, we hope that eventually our home will be full of positive energized people who 
are God guided and we all believe that we all as a group would love a beautiful relationship 
with ourselves and with God generally. 

The interests and agendas of these members will be explained shortly in their groups. 

 

 

 


